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Dear Sir/Madam:

We are honored to submit this letter of support for our District to be considered by the
World Health Organization (WHO) as an age-friendly city. We care about our citizens
and especially our senior citizens, who are living longer and health lives. We value
their experience, potential and wisdom and do our greatest to ensure that there are
viable services to meet their needs in almost every facet of their lives.

Our partnerships are strong in the community with organizations that provide services
to the elderly. This includes their areas of concern affecting the quality of life and the
required 8 domains in Age-Friendly City, including outdoor spaces and buildings,
transportation, housing, social participation, respect and social inclusion, civic
participation and employment, communication and information as well as community
support and health services. As the Wan Chai District Council, our commitment is as
strong as our partnerships and we will continue to work with the mission of

Age-Friendly City for long-term success.

We look forward to joining WHO and becoming a member of the Age-Friendly
Network. Wan Chai would be a great district to continue the vision of the age-friendly

initiative.




